
  

       

            
        
                   

                 
    

 
              

                
              

                
              

          
          

           
 

              
               

         
         

 
 

 
            

    
          
               

 
   
           

             
              

  
 
 

ATTENTION ALL EMPLOYEES! 

NEW DENTAL NETWORK EFFECTIVIE JULY 1, 2019 

Effective July 1, 2019, Casa Grande Elementary School District will change dental carriers from 
MetLife’s Preferred Dentist Program (PDP) Plus Network to Delta Dental’s PPO plus Premier 
Network. You will receive a new Delta Dental ID card in the mail to the address we have on file 
prior to July 1. A Delta Dental information kit will be delivered to your worksite prior to Friday, 
May 17, 2019. 

Delta Dental’s PPO plus Premier Network will offer you and your family the same dental 
coverage and benefit plan design as MetLife’s PDP Plus Network. If you are currently covered in 
our MetLife network, you will be automatically enrolled in the Delta Dental network. Most, but 
not all, of the dentists on the MetLife network are also on the Delta Dental network. If your 
dentist is not part of the Delta Dental network of dentists, you may choose to stay with your 
current dentist and be covered at their out-of-network benefit level or look for a new dentist 
online at deltadentalaz.com and click Provider Search in the top menu then select Find a 
Network Dentist or you can dial 800-352-6132 and select option 5. 

If you have already met or paid anything toward your $50 deductible for calendar year 2019 
under the MetLife PDP Plus Network, you WILL have to start over with a new deductible with 
Delta Dental beginning July 1, 2019, BUT the $1000 maximum coverage provided for calendar 
year 2019 will start over effective July 1, 2019! 

What do I need to do? 

• Notify your dentist that you are enrolled in Delta Dental’s PPO plus Premier Network 
effective July 1, 2019 

• Look for your Delta Dental ID card in the mail 
• On July 1, destroy your MetLife card and any materials related to MetLife Dental. 

Other available Options: 
• Register for the Member Connection on www.deltadentalaz.com Once registered you 

can easily access benefits and claims information, print a temporary ID card, sign up to 
receive electronic EOB’s, use the cost estimator tool and more. This will be available to 
you on July 1st, 2019. 

www.deltadentalaz.com
https://deltadentalaz.com



